
From:                              terryjmohr@aol.com

Sent:                               Tuesday, July 11, 2017 3:47 PM

To:                                   Justin Poley; Grant Taylor; Justin Kirk; craigmwh@outlook.com

Subject:                          Re: 17-0511-A&ST Mohr Garage and Elevations

 

All,

 

Per our conference call just now, and, as requested, I, Terry Mohr, applicant to the referenced property, will install additional
architectural enhancements to the front of the proposed property including a 36" band of stone veneer in the front of the house as
well as window trim enhancements on all windows facing the front of the property. Additionally, the awning and porch
enhancements that have been previously submitted. 

 

Looking forward to our meeting on July 18th and getting this project approved.

 

Regards,

 

Terry     
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